
First District Dental Society
TOSHA Update

Thursday May 4, 2023
5:30 pm – 7:35 pm

Hello everyone!!  Our TOSHA update has been scheduled.  Todd Reeves, Industrial 
Hygiene Supervisor with Tennessee OSHA, will be with us to present our 
educational meeting.  We are certain that this will be very informative as there 
are some changes due to the recent pandemic.  Join us Thursday May 4th via 
Zoom at 5:30 pm.

Attached are instructions that MUST be followed in order to register for the 
continuing education meeting.  Please Read!

The cost of this meeting will be as follows:
Members:  $25.00 per person (Dentists and team members)
Non-Members: $50.00 per person (Dentists and team members)

Please print and return the following registration form.  Registration and payment 
MUST be received no later than April 28, 2023 in order to get you registered for 
the program.  

Although individual sign up is fine, it would be a great opportunity to use this 
meeting as team building for your staff.  So, grab some dinner and watch as a 
team.

Please make check/money order payable to FDDS.  A link will be emailed to you 
upon receiving your registation.  You may register as an office and view the Zoom  
as a team.  All CE Certificates will be emailed to each individuals email addresses. 



PLEASE LIST ALL ATTENDEES NAMES on the registration form, (as well as email 
addresses) as the CE’s will have individual names on them. 

CE certificates will be emailed out by May 10th .  Please be patient with us as this 
is a long process.  As we stated above the CE will have indiviual names on them so 
please write legibly or type your registration.

We feel as a dental society we should be able to continue to offer affordable, 
informative, continuing education to our dental community. We hope you all 
continue to stay healthy and well. 

Please feel free to contact Brooke Bailey, Executive Secretary (retiring) at (423) 
360-4753 or Savannah Bolick Executive Director (in Training) at (423) 552-0222 
with any questions.  

 


